The Valle View

MRS. JILL METZGER

metzgerj@valleschools.org

(573) 883-2403

What's Happening at Valle Grade School?

Warrior Pride

- Our Blessed Mother outside the front of New Valle has been given a beautiful facelift.
 Thanks to the anonymous donor.
- 3K Grandparents' Mass was wonderful. It was nice to see so many family members at church and in school. Thanks for joining us.
- Hooray for **Rhea M.** in KW for earning a spot in the top 10 for *Do the Right Thing* this month! She was honored at an award ceremony in St. Louis this Wednesday. Be looking for her story on Facebook *Do the Right Thing of Greater St. Louis!* Thanks to Mrs. Wood for her nomination.
- Our Patrons Club meeting attendance was the best we've had in over a year! Thank you to those teachers and parents who showed their support of our students and school. Minutes will be sent soon.
- Valle Catholic received it's own
 TowerGarden! Our Environmental
 Science students assembled it, and we will begin planting soon. Stay tuned to see what we're growing!

Important Reminders

• Next week is **testing week** (ITBS and Cogat) for our students in grades 2—8. We had a **prayer service** today to prepare our hearts and minds to do our best. Ask your child about it! Please be sure your child gets plenty of rest and a healthy breakfast each morning. An article will be posted on the *Home* page of *School Speak* on Monday explaining why the archdiocesan schools test in the fall.

SEPTEMBER 16, 2016

Coming Soon...

- 9/17/16 St. Agnes Parish Summer Bash 11 a.m.
- 9/19-9/23/16 ITBS testing week (grades 2—8)
- 9/28/16 Grade School picture day—students may dress out of uniform
- 9/30/16 Summer Reading Challenge assembly; dress down day for students and staff (notice date change)
- 10/7/16 Homecoming—early release @ 12:50; ECDC open until 3:00 for school-aged kids

Prayer Corner

Please pray for David J. (Barry) Naeger, '91, recovering from open heart surgery, Miles Woodward, Gracie Mills, and our grade school in it's accreditation year.

Did You Know?

Classrooms in need of new recess equipment had their wish lists granted by Patrons Club this week. Shout out to Jennifer Bieser who leads the organization to support our students and school!